
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 June 2017 

 

Notice On Temporary Maersk IT Systems Suspension 

 

According to the notice from Maersk, its IT systems have been suspended on Tuesday 27 June. As 

a precaution and to ensure safety to customer information, Maersk is responding to the situation.    

 

We will work closely to monitor the situation and keep you informed timely.  

 

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact our Customer Service for details. Kindly 

distribute the message to the parties concerned. Thank you! 

 

Ensign Head office – Hong Kong: General Line (852) 3762 6699 

 

 

 


